
7.       Communications, Petitions, etc. 
 

03/05/10 Copy of letter, dated March 2, 2010, addressed to School Board Member 
Tim Grover from Howard Kuehn expressing dissatisfaction with his 
leadership. 

 

03/08/10 Copy of letter, dated March 6, 2010, addressed to [School Board 
Member] Tim Grover from Jeffrey Schenck regarding campaign 
promise, dissatisfaction with Red Plan, and request he reach across the 

aisle to find some common ground. 
 

03/09/10 Copy of letter, dated March 8, 2010, addressed to School Board Member 
Tim Grover from J.V. Pollock expressing dissatisfaction with his 

positions. 
 

03/09/10 Copy of letter, dated March 6, 2010, addressed to [School Board 
Member] Tim Grover from Walter and Geri Pietrowski regarding 
campaign promise and dissatisfaction with Red Plan. 

 

03/11/10 Copy of letter, dated March 10, 2010, addressed to [School Board 
Member] Tim Grover from Jane Meyers regarding disappointment with 
actions regarding Red Plan and request for alternate plan. 

 

03/11/10 Copy of letter, dated March 7, 2010, addressed to [School Board 
Member] Tim Grover from Mike Jaros regarding dissatisfaction with the 
closing of schools in central corridor. 

 

03/11/10 Copy of letter, dated March 3, 2010, addressed to School Board Member 
Tim Grover from Elisa Troiani expressing dissatisfaction with his 
representation and positions.  

 

03/12/10 Copy of letter with emails, dated March 9, 2010 addressed to School 
Board Members from Brenda Anderson regarding Member Grover’s 
involvement and representation. 

 

03/12/10 Copy of letter addressed to [School Board Member] Tim Grover from 
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Olson regarding campaign promise and 
dissatisfaction with Red Plan. 

 

03/16/10 Copy of letter, dated February 28, 2010, addressed to School Board 
Members from Nicki DeRosier regarding the 3rd district and central 
corridor representation. 

 

03/16/10 Copy of letter, dated March 10, 2010, addressed to [School Board Chair] 
Tim Grover from Robert Ouellette expressing dissatisfaction regarding 
his representation of his constituents. 

 

03/22/10 Copy of letter, dated March 18, 2010, addressed to School Board 
Members from Kelly Huston expressing dissatisfaction with District 3 
representation of Tim Grover and Long Range Facilities Plan, and 
support for removal of Member Grover from School Board. 

 

03/22/10 Copy of letter, dated March 18, 2010, addressed to School Board 
Members from Keith and Peggy Haglin expressing dissatisfaction with 
District 3 representation of Tim Grover and Long Range Facilities Plan, 
and support for removal of Member Grover from School Board. 

  



 

03/23/10 Copy of letter, dated March 21, 2010, addressed to [School Board Chair] 

Tim Grover from John Kurshoff regarding dissatisfaction with 3rd district 
representation and request that he return to pre-election campaign 
promises. 

 

03/29/10 Copy of letter, dated March 27, 2010, addressed to School Board 
Member Tim Grover from Charles Kolasinski regarding dissatisfaction 
with 3rd district representation, closing of schools in the central corridor,  
and Red Plan. 

 

03/31/10 Copy of letter, dated March 29, 2010, addressed to School Board Chair 
Tim Grover from Ralph Benson expressing opinion regarding his 
campaign promise and public vote. 

 

03/31/10 Copy of letter, dated March 29, 2010, addressed to School Board Chair 
Tim Grover from Fred Heikes expressing opinion regarding his 
representation of the district. 

 

04/05/10 Copy of letter from Minnesota Department of Education, dated March 
29, 2010 and addressed to the Urban Indian Advisory Board 
Chairperson, documenting the MDE’s determination for the Duluth 
SFTF Program:  “…we find that the district meets all of the required 
criteria for establishing the American Indian Parent Advisory Committee 
as well as all other requirements for program and fiscal reporting.” 

 

04/06/10 Copy of letter, dated April 5, 2010, addressed to School Board Chair Tim 
Grover from Jerome and Rosemary Heideman requesting favorable vote 
on Red Plan Plus. 

 

04/09/10 Copy of letter, dated April 7, 2010, addressed to Tim Grover, Duluth 
School Board, from Lavaine Peterson suggesting a name for the eastern 
middle school. 

 

04/14/10 Copy of letter, dated April 12, 2010, addressed to School Board Chair 
Tim Grover from Ann Rogers asking him to reconsider position on the 
Red Plan as well as expressing her agreement with Jim Johnson’s Duluth 
Tribune letter to the editor of 4/1/10. 


